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o enhance licensees’ understanding of the Competition
TOrdinance, the EAA invited representatives of the Competition
Commission to deliver a webinar titled “Competition Ordinance
and Market Competition” on 26 January 2024.

During the webinar, speakers explained to the participants the
Competition Ordinance, relevant provisions of the First Conduct
Rule and the Second Conduct Rule in detail. They also discussed
the points to note for estate agents when carrying out estate
agency work in compliance with the ordinance, as well as sharing
related cases.
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New EAA Practice Circular (No. 23-02 (CR)) - Sale of
Uncompleted Properties Situated Outside Hong Kong
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n light of the ongoing concern over buying properties situated

outside Hong Kong, the EAA has issued a new practice circular
(No. 23-02 (CR)) in December 2023 to strengthen consumer
protection and enhance consumers’ confidence through engaging
licensees. This new practice circular will replace the existing circular
(No. 17-03 (CR)) and will take effect on 1 July 2024.

To help licensees understand the requirements of the new practice
circular, the EAA has launched two CPD events in English and
Chinese on 27 February and 14 March 2024 respectively, entitled
“New EAA Practice Circular (No. 23-02 (CR)) - Sale of Uncompleted
Properties Situated Outside Hong Kong”.

During these two events, representatives from the EAA explained
to licensees the contents and the requirements of the new practice
circular. Furthermore, the EAA will launch relevant e-Learning
programmes on this new circular to allow licensees to refresh their
understanding of the new requirements anytime anywhere.



